
New  Bedford  Cemetery  Spring
Maintenance
In  preparation  for  regular
spring maintenance and the new
planting season, the City of New
Bedford  Cemetery  Division
respectfully reminds the public
to  remove  flowers  and
decorations from the graves in
cemeteries operated by the City,
prior to Monday, May 1, 2012. 
Any decorations that have not been removed prior to the start
of the spring maintenance will be removed and stored by the
Cemetery Division for a period of 30 days.  Those items can
later be retrieved by contacting the Cemetery Division at
(508) 991-6191.

This  announcement  pertains  to  the  following  cemeteries
operated by the City of New Bedford:

Rural Cemetery — 149 Dartmouth Street1.
Oak Grove Cemetery — 185 Parker Street2.
Pine Grove Cemetery — 1100 Ashley Blvd3.
Peckham West Cemetery — Mt. Pleasant Street4.

For additional information, please contact Sylvia Gomez at
508-991-6191 or Michele Silva at 508-991-6150.
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